
Route 1A Corridor Study – Public Meeting #2
What is happening?

The Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) is conducting a study to assess the 
potential uses of the MassDOT and MBTA rail parcels located between Route 1A and the Chelsea 
Creek and evaluate the Route 1A corridor between Bell Circle in Revere and Day Square in East 
Boston. The study will identify opportunities to improve connections for people walking, biking and 
taking transit, while also addressing safety issues and the potential impacts of climate change.

Why are we holding this meeting? 

At this meeting, MassDOT will update stakeholders and community members on the Study’s 
progress, share results of recent analysis, discuss potential uses of the rail parcels, and listen to 
community feedback. 
How Can I Contribute? 
During the meeting there will be several opportunities to provide feedback and ask questions so you 
can learn more and share your ideas. Please also spread the word about the Corridor Study with 
your community members!

Pre-register using this link When
Monday, April 11, 2022 @ 6:00 PM 

Please note this meeting will be recorded. Visit www.mass.gov/route-1a-corridor-study
for more information.

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited proficiency in English. Live closed 
captioning in English and Spanish interpretation will be available. Accessibility accommodations and language 
services will be provided free of charge, upon request, as available. Such services include documents in 
alternate formats, translated documents, closed captioning, and interpreters. For more information or to request a 
reasonable accommodation and/or language services, please contact MassDOT's Office of Diversity and Civil 
Rights by phone (857-368-8580), fax (857-368-0602), TTD/TTY (857-368-0603) or by email 
MASSDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us. Project inquiries may also be emailed to 
Rt1ACorridorStudy@dot.state.ma.us. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUrfu2vpz4uGtcmbVC5-TBYFuyQAvLCmTuX
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